
 
 

Nicosia, 13 February 2018 

 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Temporary unavailability of NBG Cyprus cards and ATM network   
 
Due to essential maintenance work on the system for card transaction authorizations and 
ATM network management, the system will be temporarily unavailable during the following 
hours: 
  

 Sunday 25/02/2018 from 03:00 a.m. to 06:00 a.m. 
 
During the maintenance, the following services will be affected: 
 

 The ATM network of NBG Cyprus will be unavailable for all accepted cards. 

 It will not be possible to perform transactions with EthnoCash Plus (Maestro) debit 
cards. 

 MasterCard credit and business cards will be serviced only for transactions worth up 
to €100 at certain categories of business such as restaurants, hotels and retailers. 

 It will not be possible to perform online transactions. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused to cardholders during these hours, 
but the maintenance work will ensure even greater transaction security for our customers.  
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